
RECREATION COMMISION MINUTES 
September 23, 2020 at 6:00 pm


Attendance: Maura Glancy, Nick Lombardo, Kevin evin, Mike Connor, 
Dave Mahery, Matt Chase, Sheila McCourt


I. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: at 6pm. All in favor

II. MINUTES TO BE VOTED: September meetings 

III. FALL REGISTRATION: Slow start but hoping it will pickup. Some 

classes have been postponed to winter. Adult program in gym are 
working well. Using Harbor Community Center for some 
programs.


IV. FIELD/ COURT DISCUSSION: Fencing and bleachers are 
complete. A small punch list to complete, memorials placed, 
trailers delivered and landscaping. North River Community Church 
painted inside of dugouts. Mark Falvey has volunteered too paint 
and put graphics on outside of dugouts. Paint for inside of dugout 
was donated by Recreation Department.  TENNIS COURTS- 
Moving along, first coat is down and cracks filled. Should be 
finished soon. Courts are Blue & Green.  BASEBALL FEES: 
Question for another meeting. Do we want fields to be a money 
maker or do we want fields used.  JV FIELD; Field has been 
reoriented to make it a full regulation field. Lights are on backside. 
GYMS: Dave Mahery discussed that 6 Basketball teams were 
only able to use 1 gym at the high school, because other gyms 
were being used as cafeterias. He wanted to know if they can use 
the Veterans Memorial Gym. Maura explained that the gym is 
occupied by spin bikes and kids karate. Kevin informed us that 
Basketball was a high risk sport and can only have drills and skills 
but if things get back to normal all the gyms will be available. 


V. CPC UPDATE: looking at parking lot and landscape at Widows 
Walk. PJ Steverman received $315,000 to do over the rink. 
Hoffman engineering offered to help.


VI. VOTED ON NEW CHAIR AND VICE CHAIR: Mike Connor is new 
Chairman and Dave Mahery is new Vice chairman.


A. NEXT MEETING : October 21st and 6:00pm

VII. ADJOURNMENT 7:00PM





